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DATE: 2/16/2021
SUBJECT: Report of Shots 20 Block Village View Drive
BY: Ingrid Hornibrook

NATURE OF INCIDENT: Shots Fired
CASE NO.: 21018803
INCIDENT DATE: 2/15/2021
INCIDENT TIME: 11:18 PM
INCIDENT LOCATION: 20 Blk Village View Dr
 

[DULUTH, MN] On 2/15/2021 at 11:18 PM, Duluth police officers responded to the report of shots heard in the area of the 20
Block of Village View Drive. Upon arrival, officers learned a small silver car was seen leaving the scene at a high rate of speed
after the sound of shots. Officers located shell casings, canvassed the area, and did not locate suspects. There were no
injuries or damage to buildings reported. This is an open and active investigation and no further information is available at this
time. If you have any information on this or previous incidents, you can submit an anonymous tip by visiting: 

https://www.citizenobserver.com/cov6/app/webTipForm.html?id=10341
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